Robert@SoundOffLA.com

Subject: FW: [Records Center] Public Records Request :: R0O00186-031523

From: LOUISIANADPS Support <ladpspublicrecords@govga.us>
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 5:03 PM

To: Robert@SoundOffLA.com

Subject: [Records Center] Public Records Request :: R000186-031523

--- Please respond above this line ---

RE: Public Records Request of March 15, 2023, Reference # R000186-031523
Dear Founder/Writer Robert Burns,

The Louisiana Department of Public Safety, Public Safety Services received a public records request from you on
March 15, 2023. Your request mentioned:

Any and all documentation pertaining to any transfer of LSP Trooper Kaleb Reeves which is to take
effect on or before May 1, 2023.

The Louisiana Department of Public Safety, Public Safety Services has reviewed its files and has determined there
are no responsive record(s) to your request as the transfer of Trooper Reeves has not been finalized at this time.

For questions or additional information, please reply to this email.
Sincerely,

Records Management Division

To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Public Records Center
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